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Dear Parent, 

Sixth Form Information Evening 
 
We would like to formally invite you to our Sixth Form Information Evening, on Wednesday 7th 
February 2024. The itinerary is attached and refreshments will be available in the Arts Centre from 
6.00pm. This will be an opportunity to come and meet subject teachers and listen to an outline of 
those subjects your son or daughter is considering studying. There will be a chance to hear from 
some of our current pupils about their experiences of those subjects and what they are hoping this 
will lead to in the future. They can also provide an insight into life in the Sixth Form and all its other 
opportunities here at Ellesmere. You can also find out from our teachers what A Level, IB and BTEC 
courses entail and the many opportunities that exist around these areas. 
 
As Head of Sixth Form, I will, together with some current Sixth Form pupils, give a short introduction 
to the evening beginning at 6.10pm in the Arts Centre. We hope you will gain an insight into the 
Ellesmere Sixth Form Experience, what we have to offer and the level of support we have in place to 
ensure each child succeeds with us. From here, parents and pupils will follow a schedule of subject 
talks, which will be based on individual subject interest around the campus. I will be available to 
answer any questions you might have during the evening.  
 
You will also have the opportunity during the evening to meet the Housemasters and 
Housemistresses and visit the Sixth Form Boarding Houses (St. Hilda’s and St. Oswald’s) for girls and 
(St. Bede’s and St. Luke’s) for boys. All pupils are part of the boarding house system, and each Sixth 
Form pupil has their own dedicated work space within the boarding house. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to remind you about the letter you received in October via InTouch 
Communication regarding the residential trip to St. David’s, Pembrokeshire. The link to that letter is 
here: Ellesmere 
 
There are still places available on this trip and the link to view details of the trip is here:  
https://flooglebinder.co.uk/wales-ellesmere-college Password is: wales     
 
The cost is £499 (payable on booking via school payment system and is non-refundable upon 
acceptance) and the link to the consent form is here: https://forms.office.com/e/gcBrXUzeXV 
 
I look forward to seeing you on 7th February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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